Lowder, Joe <JLowder@dew.sc.gov>

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
11/1/2012 2:18:03 PM

Re: DEW Help Needed

Will do.

Joe

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2012 02:16 PM

To: Lowder, Joe

Subject: FW: DEW Help Needed

Joe,

Please read the email below.

Please have someone call Mr. Ritchie Miller today to help him with any questions or concerns he might have.
Please confirm his issues have been addressed.

Hope all is well.
Katherine

I know in the past you have been the contact to get help from DEW for Constituents. 1 just spoke to Ritchie Miller in
Batesburg and he has had a tough time with the DEW office in Lexington. Can you ask someone at DEW to call him?
His number is 803.315.4510.

Thanks,
Katherine Haltiwanger

Deputy Chief of Staff-Operations
Governor Nikki R. Haley
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